
ATTENTION  

         ALL FACULTY & STAFF 

YOU are INVITED 

TO ATTEND  
 

EVENT:      THE GENERAL STAFF ASSOCIATION MEETING 

WHEN:      Thursday, November 10, 2011 

WHERE:      Rhodes Dining Hall 

TIME:      10:00 AM 

AGENDA:      SALLY HEIMANN, CRN Clinical Administration Health Center 

 Will enlighten the group about the Class Dismissed Project.   

                         RAYMOND ALBERT, Staff Issues Liaison 

 Acquaint yourself with the mechanism on how to raise and 

settle disputes in the workplace 

       HOLIDAY FAIR ANNOUNCEMENT  

       ACCOMPLISHMENTS 

       SUGGESTION BOX 

             CARDS SENT BY THE STAFF ASSOCIATION 

 

Light refreshments will be served. 

 

Staff Association Membership Dues will be collected – still only $5.00, 

which entitles staff to 

Bryn Mawr Bucks   for use at the Holiday Fair.     


